
     NOTICE TO RESIDENTS – TEMPORARY MAIL DELIVERY INTERRUPTION      

Dear Resident, 

Due to ongoing construction work on your road, the United States Postal Service (USPS) 
will temporarily suspend mail delivery to your address. 

           What You Need to Know: 

• No mail will be delivered during the construction period. 

• You may pick up your mail at the Rockwood Post Office, during regular business 
hours. Monday-Friday 8AM- 5PM, Saturday 9AM-1PM 

• Please bring a valid photo ID when picking up your mail. 

• Mail delivery will resume once construction is cleared from the side of the road 
containing the mailboxes. 

   Why Is Delivery Suspended? 

Per USPS policy, mail carriers are not permitted to walk on rural routes for safety 
reasons. The construction has made it unsafe for the carrier to access your mailbox. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

For any questions or concerns, please contact: 

   (800)275-8777 

    22181 Huron River Drive, Rockwood MI 48173 

Thank you, 
City of Rockwood  
(734) 379-9496 
32409 Fort Rd, Rockwood MI 48173 
 


